
ett 

Foundation Stage Weekly  

Learning Letter 

Ongar Place Primary School, Addlestone, Surrey 01932 842785 

Issue Number 22  

 3rd March 2017 

Continuing the Learning Journey!! 

 
We have had another busy week in 

Chestnut Class! We made pancakes and 

celebrated World Book Day. Here are 

some of the highlights… 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

Focus on Learning 
Don’t forget: On Wednesday 8th March 

at 2pm parents/carers are invited to 

our ‘maths activity afternoon’ in 

Chestnut Class. This is a great 

opportunity to play some maths games 

with the children and see how they 

develop their maths learning.   It will be 

great fun and I hope to see you there! 
 

Information for Families 

 
Please let one of the Chestnut team 

know if you intend to come to our maths 

activity afternoon.  

 

 
Many thanks, 
The Chestnut Team 

Special Star Learners 

 
 Arthur – for explaining to 
friends how to tell the time! 

 
Emily – for her fantastic magic 

bean subtraction! 

 
 
 


